
Alice M. Yarnold and Samuel Yarnold 
Scholarship Trust 

Update to the 2020 Application Process 

The trustees of the Alice M. Yarnold and Samuel Yarnold trust announce that the 
deadlines for submission of application materials for consideration of a Yarnold 
Scholarship has been extended in light of the Covid-19 coronavirus pandemic. 
The deadline for filing required applications documents has been extended to July 
15, 2020 [IRS tax filing deadline]. 

Applicants can receive an application by writing to: 

Alice M. Yarnold and Samuel Yarnold 
Scholarship Trust 

127 Parrott Avenue 
Portsmouth, NH 03801 

When writing for an application include your email address so that the application 
can be sent to you electronically. 

Applicants must submit the completed application form, the required essay, a 
certified copy of their college transcript, 2 letters of recommendation [one from a 
professor/teacher], and the FAFSA. Any applicant who experiences difficulty in 
obtaining teacher references may request to submit one reference letter from a 
prior reference for a job or college application. 

Scholarships will be awarded in the fall for the 2020-2021 academic year. 
Recipients will be notified by mail and awards will be mailed directly to the 
college/university. 


